
  






















Whilst I understand the obligation that the council has to provide burial services for its
growing and diverse population, I do not believe that this is the most suitable solution and
I would welcome the opportunity for us to be part of further conversations so that there is
local consensus on the right solution that can have a positive impact on the local
population, but also our environment at what is a significant time in the health of our
planet.

Thank you for taking the time to read this.
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